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What are we learning this term?					                             	    	Term 3 2019
We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and that you all enjoyed the Nativity performance! Our learners continue to enjoy the play based approach to develop a range of skills and experiences. We will continue to use the natural curiosity of learners to plan learning and provide teaching opportunities based on the interests of the learners.


	Language & Literacy  
 
Learners continue to expand their knowledge of sounds and most are showing increasing confidence in blending these sounds to read and write words. This term we will continue to learn the majority of the initial sounds and more common words. Regular practice of these at home will reinforce the learning at school and help develop confidence.

Learners will continue to use Active Reading strategies to develop a deeper understanding of texts. This term we will have a weekly library visit where learners can choose a book that they will be able to bring home and share.

Primary 1 will continue to work on reading and writing sentences and using these skills to share their ideas. We will be working on talking and listening skills and developing creativity through the use of helicopter stories.
	Numeracy & Mathematics     

[image: Image result for 123]Primary One will be focusing on developing and extending their number knowledge. This will include counting, ordering, subitising and recognising numbers with speed. Learners will be exploring number bonds up to and including 10, looking at relationships between numbers and will begin to add and take away numbers within 10.

[image: See the source image]Learners will also continue to develop their knowledge of 3D and 2D shapes and their properties. Following on from conversations with learners who expressed an interest in time, we will be focusing on ways to display and recognise time using clocks and calendars.

	Health & Wellbeing  
P.E- Learners will explore different ball skills, improve their fitness and develop movement and gross motor skills in PE and during outdoor learning this term. 

Health – Primary One will focus on food & health and aspects of safety through learning about people who help us. We will also continue to focus on the importance of cleanliness, hygiene and teeth brushing, and developing positive relationships with peers.
	Contexts for Learning         

We will be covering Health & Wellbeing and Science aspects of the curriculum as learners express an interest in these areas. Learning about people who help us and the five senses will provide a stimulus for this.

Learners will continue to have access to a range of activities through our play environment and these will change frequently depending on the interests of the children.



Additional Information
We will have gym on a Thursday afternoon – we will be changing into full gym kits, so please ensure your child has a change of top, shorts/leggings and indoor shoes.
We will also use some of our outdoor time on a Friday for gym activities.
Please ensure that homework bags are returned on a Friday to allow us to prepare them for the following week.
PLEASE CHECK THE PARENT NOTICEBOARD AND HOMEWORK BAGS FREQUENTLY FOR UP TO DATE INFORMATION.
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